_;

Greater Phoenix
Chamber of
Commerce

April 1, 2005

Mr. James Thomas

About Blind Cleaning, Inc.
2808 East Sunnyside Drive
Phoenix, AZ 85028

Dear Mr. Thomas:

First of all, I want to congratulate you on being nominated for the 2005 Small Business
Persons of the Year Award! [ also want to thank you for takin g time out of your busy

~~schedule to share with us your personal business success story. All those involved in the

S—"

selection process have been inspired by you and feel a great deal of respect and
admiration for small businesses around the Valley.

We received over 100 nominations this year, each one moving and mspiring. The
competition has never been so fierce, and each one of you should be applauded for your
hard work and commitment to the community. Unfortunately, however, your company

was not selected as one of our top ten finalists this year. As you know, there can only be
ten finalists, as much as we would like to have honored all of you!

We wish you the very best of luck with all of your endeavors, and hope that you consider
applying for the Chamber’s Small Business Awards next vear!

Sincerely,

Kristin Donaldson
Vice President of Small Business
Greater Phoenix Chamber of Commerce



